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Honorable Committee Members, 

 

I am not able to testify at the public hearing tomorrow for HB 4045. I am urging you to support this bill on behalf of the 
thousands of shelter dogs in Oregon. Shelters are overcrowded and conditions in puppy mills can be cruel and 
inhumane. This bill will help immensely in finding homes for loving, deserving dogs and address the issues of 
heartlessness and greed associated with puppy mills. 

Please listen thoughtfully to the testimony of Oregonians tomorrow. 

 

Thanks you, 

Brian Grubb 

Portland 


